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Fwd: Item# 13 Legistar #19-0534 
1 message 

Jim Mitrisin - El Dorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Please add to Item 13 as public comment. 

T hank you, 
Jim Mitrisin 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
Ph. 530.621.5390 Main 
Ph. 530.621.5592 Direct 
Email jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us 

---------- Forwarded message---------

From: Sue Taylor <sue-taylor@comcast.net> 
Date: Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 7:48 AM 
Subject: Item # 13 Legistar #19-0534 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 7:58 AM 

To: John Hidahl <bosone@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, 
Lori Parlin <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Sue Novasel <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Mitrisin, Jim <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us> 

I object to the name change of the El Dorado County Arts Council to Culture of El Dorado County. 
The current structure of the current organization has only been in existence since 2015. In reading 
through their research paper partly funded by the county in which they hired an outside consultant 
to determine " A new take on Culture" for their Master Plan of El Dorado County. 

In my experience with this organization they have not worked to understand and embrace our 
existing culture and art that is a historic part of El Dorado County but rather have been working to 
centralize, change and control the arts within El Dorado County. 

I ask that you not agree to change the name of the El Dorado County Arts Council. They, as far, 
do not represent the "Culture of El Dorado County" and should not be given the title that makes 
that assumption. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sue Taylor 


